
Hello Year 6, 
 
Easter Letter. 
 
 
Mrs Pakrooh here! I hope you are all well and that you are managing your time 
and boredom well during the lockdown?   
 
If you want to send me an email with a question or a message, you can contact 
me on the school email - just make sure that you make it clear it is for me so the 
office know to forward it to me. I know it can be a bit challenging to be cooped up 
in the house all the time, remember to try and get some exercise.  At home, we 
have been doing the Joe Wicks work out, though I can’t really do the jumping bit 
at the moment! If any of you are doing it too, we could send a ‘Shout Out’ to each 
other.  We have also been watching some great Science videos on You tube, they 
have got some really great stuff on there, we very like Operation Ouch! 
 
I have sent you some work to do over Easter, some maths and History/English 
activities based around our History topic of Stone Age to Iron Age.  I tried to 
make it fun and I have included some games and activities. I hope you have a go 
at doing some of the activities, see if you can get a sibling or adult to do some the 
activities with you but there is also plenty of opportunity to do some 
independent research.  
 
Remember to carry on reading as much as possible.  In the ‘Reading Folder’ I 
have posted a link to a website called Readon.Myon.co.uk.  Make sure you take a 
look, my kids have enjoyed the Weird and Weirder category of books.  You can 
post reviews afterward you have read a book.    
 
I have also posted some projects in the Art folder, there are a range of Art and DT  
activity packs.  One of them is trying to re-create famous buildings and 
landmarks with materials you can find around the house; the other is trying to 
recreate famous paintings.  If you follow the instructions closely you could 
produce some excellent pieces.  If you create anything you are proud of, please 
take a photo and email it to the office. 
 
I hope you are getting the chance to spend some time doing activities, that you 
would not normally get time to do, with members of your family.  We have a 
hedgehog in our garden and we have built him a little wooden home. We have 
also been playing chess and Sudoku - drawing, gardening and baking could be 
good fun too. 
 
Take care, 
 
Mrs Pakrooh 


